

Dear The Youth Sports Safety Alliance and Fellow Members,

My name is Jeff Petak and I represent One Beat CPR + AED. After attending the summit in March of 2014 in Washington, DC, I am reflecting on the passion that so many of the presenters and attendees expressed. We have developed relationships in the past with the Korey Stringer Institute (KSI), The Children's Cardiomyopathy Foundation, Simon's Fund, and Parent Heart Watch, all of which were in attendance, and having the opportunity to meet others that also shared this vision was a great experience.

The statistics are alarming, and we will continue to give 110% to ensure a safer environment to all children participating in athletics around the country. Partnering with your community is something that I feel will help us continue equipping recreation centers, fields, arenas, parks, and more with Automated External Defibrillators (AED) as well as educate individuals of all ages on the importance of having the knowledge to perform CPR. Too many children's lives are lost due to Sudden Cardiac Arrest, but with proper education and defibrillator placement, these children can be saved.

We support the Youth Sports Safety Alliance Call to Action and would like to officially join as a member to assist in achieving the goals of all involved. I welcome phone calls or emails from members to share best practices and work on projects that will provide a safer environment to the youth throughout the country.

Best Wishes,

Jeff Petak

National Sales Director Email: jeffp@onebeatcpr.com

Phone: 954.257.8311

Fax: 954.321.5307 Attn. Jeff

One Beat CPR + AED 4350 Oakes Road Suite 500 Ft. Lauderdale, Florida 33314